
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Sheila A. Alles, Director    Academic Services Department 
  
  
DATE:  August 12, 2014 
 
TO:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
FROM: Sheila A. Alles 
   
SUBJECT:  Presentation of Summer School Programs for Students 
 

Please include an opportunity for me to provide the Board of Education with an 
overview of five summer school programs that were available to our elementary, middle 
and high school students this past summer.  Please consider adding this topic to the 
Instruction portion of the Monday, August 18, 2014, agenda of the Board of Education 
Meeting.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
 

 
 


